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current appropriations bill is signed into law. In addition, we have increased grant activity 
by about $2 million annually and are working to 
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project and pay equity analysis, and established an HR DEI strategy. We continue to make 
progress toward modernizing and aligning our outdated human resources systems. Our 
new service center model is in place and has proven successful.  
 
Prepare Educators to Dismantle Disparities 
Maxfield Elementary School serves as the center of our strategic initiative to prepare 
educators to dismantle disparities. Our robust Maxfield 2030 strategic plan offers a bold 
commitment to moving the needle on K-12 student achievement and preparing educators 
and leaders to be forces for justice and change. We are prepared to actualize movement 
toward our core goals by crafting a program of work, including research, that will guide the 
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Student Affairs staff
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of transfer course policies and processes (also approved by the Faculty Senate and 
President). 
  
St. Thomas is also in the process of establishing major-specific pathways for transfer 
students (as one of our goals from our Quality Initiative). Thus far, we have pathways for 
the Psychology and Biology majors with seven different community colleges: Anoka-
Ramsey, Century, Inver Hills, MCTC, Normandale, North Hennepin, and Saint Paul 
College. We will be adding additional major-specific pathways in the coming years.  
 
Create a Robust Residency Culture 
We have made great gains towards our goal of creating a robust residency culture for 
students on the St. Thomas campus. We have raised $7.5M towards housing grants and 
have met 96% of our goal of ensuring a supportive environment on campus. 

We conducted a survey of first-year students in fall 2023 to measure satisfaction across the 
resident student experience. The scores range from 1 (low) to 7 (high) with the 
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Living and Working Sustainably 
St. Thomas just received a gold STARS rating as measured by the Advancement of 
Sustainability in Higher Education (AASHE). Our performance improved from the 2021 
STARS report in all areas. 


